
Mr. R. Earl Landers 
Administrative Assistant 
Cit y Hall 
Atlant a, Georgi a 

Gentlemen: 

February' "S , 196.9 

RE: 4 Building Lots 
Parcels 44, 50, 54 and 55 
West End Urban Redevelopment Area 
Project Georgia R-90 

On January 24, 1969 we sent you a letter announcing the 
offering of four building lots in the West End Urban 
Redevelopment Area, along with an incomplete drawing of 
the parcels involved. 

We are attaching to this letter a completed drawing 
which gives the zoning, number of units permitted, and 
better location information for ~ach parcel. 

PEV :hcn 
Enclo sure 

Very truly yours, 

~£ ~~ 
Philip E. Vrooman , Chief 
Real Estate Disposition Branch 




